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Kia ora,

As a sole trader with no employees, I sell educational resources. I have tens of thousands
of customers. I do not believe the compulsory insurance scheme fits with my situation. I
am unlikely to lose my job and do not want to be forced to pay this levy for something that
I will get no benefit from.

Please make it so that we can opt in or out of the scheme as sole traders. I would like to be
able to opt-out of the scheme.

If I do have to pay, I will pay in 10 cent pieces.

Thank you,
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